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U.S. Senator Dianne Feinstein Releases Transportation Appropriations Requests for Fiscal Year 2011
Today, the office of U.S. Senator Dianne Feinstein (D-CA) issued a press release detailing the Senator’s transportation funding requests for federal Fiscal Year 2011. The funding requests were submitted to the Senate Committee on Appropriations, Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing and Urban Development and Related Agencies, which is chaired by Senator Patty Murray (D-WA). For your review, please find attached a listing of Los Angeles County transportation projects identified in Senator Feinstein’s transportation funding request. Click here to see a full list of her state-wide funding requests. 
Metro’s Hollywood & Vine Development Honored

Metro’s Hollywood & Vine transit oriented development will be presented the Green Building Environmental Leadership Award by Global Green USA at ceremonies slated for June 12, 2010. The keynote speaker at the event will be Lisa P. Jackson, the Administrator of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA). Other honorees include the University of California System (California Environmental Leadership Award) and James Cameron (Entertainment Industry Environmental Leadership Award).

The award recognizes the developers’ contribution to advancing green building and cleaner environment via the Leadership in Energy & Environmental Design (LEED) Silver designation of the W Hollywood Residence and Hotel – the largest property in Southern California ever registered for LEED certification.  The development sits atop Metro’s Hollywood and Vine subway station and includes a bus layover facility, the 300 room W hotel, a total of 596 residential units, including affordable and market rate apartments and condominiums, as well as almost 60,000 square feet of retail space.
Construction Notice
Contractor for the Metro Orange Line Extension Project begins lead and asbestos abatement on vacant structures.  Please click here to view construction notice. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/100511Canoga_Av_ROW_lead_asbestos_abatement.pdf


	

	








